Dear Residents,

Please join us for an open house at City Hall on October 10, 2017 between 5:00
and 7:30 pm to learn about the City’s contemplated:

Paving & Drainage Capital Improvement Plan
This is a “come and go” format. At the event, you can:

o view exhibits describing the proposed work, and, see output from our Citywide
Drainage Analysis, including updated information from Hurricane Harvey;

« understand the positive impact these improvements will have on stormwater drainage
on a street-by-street basis; and,

« interact one-on-one with our engineers and elected officials to answer any questions
you may have.

Please join us as you are available. We look forward to seeing you there!

OPEN HOUSE

Tuesday, October 10, 2017
5:00 to 7:30 p.m.
Hedwig Village City Hall
955 Piney Point Road



